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Googong Public School 
Works notification 31 August 2022 

School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) is building a new primary school in Googong. 

As part of this project, public domain works will be carried out along Wilkins Way, Gorman Drive, and 
Aprasia Avenue.  

The contractor will: 

• install new pedestrian crossings 

• reshape the corner of Gorman Drive and Wilkins Way 

• reshape the corner of Aprasia Ave and Wilkins Way 

• remove approx. 20 trees along Wilkins way and all trees from the median strip on Gorman Drive.  

Replacement planting and landscape work will be delivered as part of this project. In total, we will plant 
more than 100 new trees. 

The public domain works are scheduled to start on Monday, 5 September and will take approximately three 
months to complete. There will be changes to pedestrian and vehicle movements during this time so traffic 
controllers will be in place to safely direct pedestrians and vehicles around work sites. 

A reminder that these works are weather dependent and are subject to change. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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